
QUICK UPDATES FROM 

ANNUNCIATION SCHOOL 

 

Here is your update for the week of May 9th 

Have a Great Week! 

Good 
News! 

It’s time to recognize some of our awesome students in April! Congratulations to 
our Reading All-Stars – Melody, Annalise, Amanda, Harish, Georgina, Anna, Gavin, 

Sean, Zoe, Louisse, Kady, Kim and Reese. Congratulations to Ms. Barwell’s 2A class who 
had the most participation this month! Keep up the Great Reading!  
 

This week, our school community will be going through our IB Evaluation to 
maintain our IB standing. The staff has been working tirelessly, lead by our 

amazing IB Coordinator, Mrs. Ashley Jennings, to prepare for this endeavor. 
Students and parents will also be involved this week as we meet virtually with the IB 
evaluators. This has been a 5-year process and we are excited (and a little nervous) to 
see it through to the final evaluation period this Wednesday through Friday. 

Reminders  Monday –  
• Grade 4 Fieldtrip to Canadian Energy Museum 

 
 Tuesday –  

• BUS PASS FEES DUE 
 

 Wednesday –  
• IB Evaluation Day 

 
 Thursday –  

• IB Evaluation Day 
• Running Club for students in Grades 3-6 from 12:05-12:45 

 
 Friday –  

• IB Evaluation Day 
• Grade 2 Fieldtrip to the Alberta Ballet performance of Cinderella 

School 
News 

 May Bus Fees are now due. The deadline is May 10th. Please pay online ASAP.  
$36.75/month for regular plan  
$32.00/month for Family Plan (3 or more family members)  

 
 We are heading into the final stretch of the year, and you will notice 

yearend activities and field trips coming up in the next couple of months. 
Please watch our school calendar and ensure the field trip forms are 
completed promptly so your child does not miss out. As always, please pay 
for these field trips online through PowerSchool. We will continue to keep 
you updated with all the exciting activities in your weekly update. 


